

28th April 2022

Nursery Class Newsletter

Summer I

Welcome back! We hope that you all had a restful Easter break and were able to enjoy some of the Spring sunshine. We are very much looking forward to an exciting Summer term in Nursery. This is a great time for outdoor activities. The Nursery children are encouraged to play outside the classroom as much as possible, not only to enjoy the sunshine, but also to develop their gross motor skills, coordination, and social skills such as sharing and taking turns. We plan on making the most of the Spring weather and have a huge array of fun, topic-based activities for both indoors and outdoors.

Topic

Our topic this half-term is 'Traditional Tales'. We will be kick-starting this topic with the story of Jack and the Beanstalk, planting our own seeds and painting our own giant beanstalks. As the term progresses we will enjoy other favourites such as The Three Billy Goats Gruff, Goldilocks and the Three Bears and The Three Little Pigs. `

Contributions

Thank you all so much for the very generous contributions last term, we are well stocked for this term!

If you have natural resources (lawn and garden trimmings, flower petals etc.) we would love to have them as they are perfect for the messy play tray and for using in the outdoor area.

Suncream

As the weather is getting warmer, please ensure your child is protected from the sun. Please label any sunhats and, as we are unable to apply suncream at school, make sure you apply it to your child before they arrive at Nursery.

Important Dates

2nd May 2022 – Bank Holiday

We are thoroughly looking forward to the term ahead and we hope that you are too! Please do not hesitate to come and have a chat with us if you have any questions.

Best wishes,

Kate, Luke and the Nursery Team

